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June 10, 2019 

 

Re: Acknowledgement of funds received from the Hurst-Euless-Bedford Rotary Club 

 

This is to confirm that EATBETA International Foundation received a check (#1039) in the amount 

$1,500 on May 22, 2019 from the Hurst-Euless-Bedford Rotary Club. The funds are for the 

construction of a hand-dug water well in a Ugandan rural village called Zirobwe. The construction is 

expected to be completed by June 22, 2019 and a full report will be provided after the completion and 

launching of the water well. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Julius Sonko 

Executive Director, 

EATBETA International Foundation 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


